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VELEZ Amy E * DAS

From: VELEZ Amy E * DAS
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 9:32 AM
To: VELEZ Amy E * DAS
Subject: FW: OrCPP Link - Oregon Buys Updates for OrCPP Members

 

OrCPPLink 

A message from DAS Procurement Services 

  
  

 

 

  

  

  

OregonBuys intro for OrCPP members 
You may have heard the state of Oregon is getting a new eProcurement system 
called OregonBuys. This powerful tool will replace the Oregon Procurement 
Information Network (ORPIN) and will be the new solution for state agencies and 
OrCPP members. 
  
We're excited to now be able to share an introduction of OregonBuys with you. Your 
OrCPP program managers: Kelly Stevens-Malnar & Adam Helvey; and OregonBuys 
Program Administrator Nicole Brazeal have prepared a recorded message just for 
OrCPP members: click here to watch the recording >> 
  
If you've watched the recording and want to learn more — we invite you to join us for 
a virtual forum. At the forum we'll discuss the key project dates and important tasks, 
provide a system demonstration, and hold a question & answer session: 

 

https://dasps.adobeconnect.com/p3fnhdojc4s1/
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OregonBuys OrCPP Member Forum 

March 10 from 9 to 11 a.m. 

Click the button below to register and get meeting login instructions: 
  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the forum! 
  

OregonBuys: One unified system — modernizing state procurement 
 

  

OregonBuys project website: https://oregonbuys.oregon.gov 
 

   

 

 

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Us 

STAY CONNECTED: 
 

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES: 

  

This email was sent using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Oregon Department of Administrative Services ꞏ  
Executive Building ꞏ 155 Cottage St. NE, U20 ꞏ Salem 97301-3972 ꞏ (503) 378-3104 

  
  

https://form.jotform.com/210387381552961

